
 

Port of Garston 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 006 of 2022 

QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE –  
SHIPS SALUTE 

 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that Associated British Ports will be supporting the UK Major 

Ports Group (UKMPG), Chamber of Shipping, and Royal Navy initiative for the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee celebrations. 

All vessels, whether berthed, anchored or moored in harbours are encouraged to use a sound signal 

on the ship’s whistle (of no longer than one minute), at 1200 hrs BST (1100 UTC), on Saturday 4th 

June 2022.  

 

ABP is encouraging vessels to participate should they wish to do so. 

MARINERS ARE FURTHER ADVISED that Harbour Authority approval is granted for 

any vessels wishing to participate. 

 

Steve Hearn 

Marine Manager, Garston 

19th May 2022 


